
From: Robert Denarend
To: info@slocleanair.org
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"STOP CLOSING OHV AREA. OPEN MORE OHV AREA"

PLEASE KEEP THE RIDING GOING.
MY FAMILY HAS BEEN GOING FOR YEARS AND I WANT MY KIDS TO GROW UP
GOING TO PISMO DUNES. THERE HAS TO BE SOMETHING ELSE TO DO OR COME
UP WITH TO LOWER THE AIR QUALITY FROM THE SAND BLOWING TO THE
NEAR BY NEIGHBORHOODS.
THERE'S ALWAYS A DIFFERENT WAY, THEN TO TAKE AWAY THE FUN FOR
FAMILIES THAT SPEND TONES OF MONEY A YEAR TO GO AND ENJOY THE
OCEANO DUNES. PLEASE THINK OF ANOTHER WAY.

THANK YOU FOR READING
SINCERELY
ROBERT DENAREND
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